
Welcome to Reception 

 
 

For all Parents, Carers  

& Grandparents of children in Reception 
 

 Would you like to come along to a fun  

Science Workshop in your child’s school? 
 

The workshop will give you a chance to work with your child 

exploring lots of exciting science activities. 
 

Only children accompanied by an adult will be 

allowed to take part in the activities. 

  
To be held at: 

Lister Infant School 

Wednesday 5th February 2020 

1.50pm – 2.50pm 

In the Junior Hall 

                                                                                 
              ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

I /we will be able to attend the Science workshop on  

Wednesday 5th February 2020 

Name of Child: ……………………………………………… 

Child’s Class: …………………………………………………… 
Please return your slip by Monday 3rd February to secure your place on this 

workshop. 

 

Lister Infant School will also be taking photographs to go onto the school Twitter pages. 

Therefore, your consent is needed to authorise the taking of photographs of your child 

and family members who will be attending.  

 

I give my permission/ I do not give my permission for photographs my child and family 

to go on Twitter.  
 

 

Science Workshop 


